
Happy Sunday Pelicans!  Cookie Dough Fundraiser continues this week 

with all orders due on Friday!  Boys and girls can come to the media center 

Monday morning with any orders you have sold so far to collect your 

emojis.  Remember to bring the money with you and you will get a new 

order form to continue selling the rest of the week.  We already have at least 

one student who sold 10 tubs and will be visiting the Bucs Stadium!   

 

Thursday morning is the 3rd grade book club and we decided to extend this 

group one more week so 3rd graders come on out to dig into your book!   

 

Thursday evening is the Kindergarten math night from 5:30 to 6:30.  

Kindergarten parents come join your child’s teachers and enjoy a snack 

while learning more about Eureka Math.   

 

Friday is a big day for Gulfside Pelicans!  It’s the final turn in for all cookie 

dough money.   

 

In the morning, beginning at 8:45 we celebrate our Citizens of the Month so 

be sure to come hungry and enjoy breakfast with your child while hearing 

their teacher celebrate your child’s good character.  Check those backpacks 

for your personal invitation.   

 

We wrap up Friday with our annual PTO Valentine’s Day Dance in the 

cafeteria from 6-8 pm.  It’s a free event, but we are selling food so we ask 

that you fill out your request in order to have enough pizza and cookies on 

hand.   

 

Families, Our Community School has set up an opportunity for 25 lucky 

students to experience Yoga after school for free.  A flyer will come home 

this week and it’s on a first come first serve basis so turn those flyers back 

into the office asap!  You will need to be able to pick your child up on 

Thursday evenings at 5p.m.  This class will be 4 weeks long and a lot of fun!   

 

Finally, the dental clinic will be open on February 15th for cleanings and 

visits with the hygienist.  If you are new to Gulfside, just ask for a dental 

permission slip in the front office and your child can have their annual dental 

cleaning right on campus during school hours.   

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a wonderful week.   


